
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

European Visual Artists 
welcome adoption  

of the Copyright Directive 
 

 
Brussels, 15 April 2019 

 

The European Visual Artists warmly welcome the definitive adoption of the 
Copyright Directive by the Council of the EU. 
 
EVA calls for its swift transposition into national legislation and for online 
platforms to engage constructively with European collective management 
societies to agree on licences for visual works. 
 
Collective licensing agreements with research, educational and cultural heritage 
institutions based on the new Directive will provide easy access to protected 
works, legal certainty for public institutions and fair incomes for authors. Further 
steps should follow to ensure fair treatment of visual authors by ensuring that 
framing will be recognized as a case of use of works. 
 
Vincent van den Eijnde, EVA President, said: “The final adoption of the directive 
is a historical moment for artists in Europe and the creative sector. We expect it to 
deliver on the fundamental right to remuneration for artists’ work in the digital 
market. Today Europe is showing to the rest of the world that a fairer internet for 
culture is possible and that platforms should cease to enjoy financial benefits from 
artists’ work without paying a fair share back.” 
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About EVA 
 

European Visual Artists (EVA) represents the interests of authors’ collective 
management societies for the visual arts. 27 European societies are gathered under 
this roof as members or observers. They manage collectively authors’ rights of close 
to 100 000 creators of works of fine art, illustration, photography, design 
architecture and other visual works. 
 

Rue du Prince Royal 87 – 1050 Brussels 
+32 2 290 92 48 - info@evartists.org 

www.evartists.org 
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